
JUNIOR SECTION NEWSLETTER
Welcome to our monthly newsletter which will be published on our Junior Section
page on our club website… llantrisantgolfclub.com.
The purpose of our newsletter is to provide information about our Junior Section
@Llantrisant & Pontyclun Golf Club. March 2024

Captain: Rhys King

JUNIOR TEAM FIXTURES 2024
1st TEAM
4th June - Llanishen - AWAY
16th June - Radyr - AWAY
20th June - Radyr - HOME
25th June - Llanishen - HOME
27th June - Mountain Ash - HOME
7th July - Mountain ASH - AWAY
2nd TEAM
30th April - Radyr - AWAY
16th June - Aberdare - HOME
25th June - Llanishen - HOME
8th July - Radyr - HOME
22nd July - Llanishen - AWAY
TBA - Aberdare - AWAY
3rd TEAM
23rd May - Aberdare - AWAY
30th May - Radyr - AWAY
6th June - Aberdare - HOME
13th June - Radyr - HOME
4th July - Whitchurch - HOME
25th July - Whitchurch - AWAY

KIT SPONSOR
A massive thank you to our new kit sponsors this
season…
RJ Developments - Ryan & Gemma Jones
Taylor Rose - Sarah & Chris Williams

Thanks to your generous donations, we were able to give
the kit to each Junior for free, Thank You!

GOLF @L&P
We only have a few weeks left of our Winter
League and Seren leads the way!

The weather hasn’t been brilliant but we
have managed to play most weeks and
hopefully we will get all the fixtures played
by the middle/end of April.
It can still change at the top with 3 matches
remaining, so still all to play for…

EASTER EGGS &
CRAFTS DONATIONS

We are really proud as
a section to have
supported the local
children's hospital and
a women's refuge this
year!

We will try and make
this an annual event
due to it being such a
success!

Well Done all!!!

UPCOMING EVENTS…
WalesGolf Ping Junior Tour
Mold - 4th April

Central Wales Boys
Borth - 4th & 5th April

Good Luck to all our Juniors
who have entered.

GLAMORGAN COUNTY
A large number of our Juniors have been involved in the county coaching from U12’s through to U18’s. We hope
to see a good number of our Juniors being selected to play for the Glamorgan County teams.
Well done to Kian Evans on being selected to play for the Men’s Wessex League, this is the first time for many
years where a player from L&P has represented the Men’s County.


